
Your Year of Fun

Begins with Girl Scouts

Become a Girl Scout Troop Leader.
Meet the Girl Scout Experience Box, a 
new resource for new Girl Scout Daisy 
(K-1) troop leaders. This complimentary 
monthly supply box includes step-by-step 
instructions and supplies to help you lead 
with confidence. For more information,
visit: www.gsnnj.org/GSBox

Learn about Girl Scout traditions and 
the Girl Scout Leadership Experience.

A new, kindergarten Girl Scout
Daisy troop is forming for 
for fall of 2024 in Saddle Brook.

For more information, contact the 
troop leaders to get started.

Contact Joanne at jconnelly417@msn.com
and Darlene at darcoop63@aol.com

This is not a Saddle Brook Board of Education event.


